
the Sylvia 
Pankhurst 
Memorial 
Committee 
 
is pleased to invite you to 
join us at the  
Sylvia Pankhurst  
Memorial Lecture 
on Friday 30 September 
2005 at Wortley Hall, 
Sheffield, 7- 8.30pm 

 

 
“WHY WOMEN NEED SOCIALISM” 
 
to be given by Gloria Mills, Director of 
Equal Opportunities in public service 
union Unison, and a Vice-President of the 
National Assembly of Women 

 
Sponsored by the National Assembly of Women, the Sylvia 
Pankhurst Memorial Committee and Wortley Hall. 
The lecture will be followed by light refreshments. 

 
If you require accommodation at Wortley Hall for the night you should contact 
them on 0114 2882100, info@wortleyhall.com  www.wortleyhall.org.uk 
 
Sylvia Pankhurst Memorial Committee, 07932 873838, megan@gn.apc.org, 
www.gn.apc.org/sylviapankhurst 
 
National Assembly of Women, naw@sisters.org.uk, www.sisters.org.uk 
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